
 

 
 
 
 

                       
                            
       

HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Inspire Achieve Celebrate 

Field Avenue  Hatton  Derbyshire  DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 
E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk   
Headteacher Mr M Whyman 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

11th December 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
This year Key stage 1 and EYFS will be performing ‘Lights, Camel, Action – Strictly the Nativity!’ 
 
EYFS 
EYFS children will be sheep. Please wear all white or all black (eg. Black leggings and black T-shirt, or white 
leggings and white T-shirt). We have made masks in class. There will also be a Tango dance, with a drawn-on 
moustache. If your child has an allergy to face paint, please let Mrs Wynne know. 
 
Year 1 
Year 1 children will be shepherds. Please wear dark trousers and top or tabard, with a square cloth (eg. tea 
towel) for a headdress and a band to hold it in place. 
 
Year 2 
Year 2 children will have a specific role.  
 
Shepherds    See above 
Camels     Brown clothes 
Mary       Plain long dress with shawl 
Joseph      As shepherds 
Ballet dancers / Angels    Angel costumes 
Kings       Crowns and king’s clothes 
Backing singers     Glitzy disco clothes / 80s clothes and sunglasses 
Hosts       Smart clothes / suit / bowtie / tie 
Stars      Star costume or bright clothes and tinsel 
Innkeepers / Nazareth Husband Jeans and a check shirt / smart shirt 
Innkeepers Wife   A top, long skirt & sandals 
Caesar     Flamboyant robes 
Donkey     Grey clothes / Donkey outfit 
Nazareth Wife    Plain trousers / skirt, check shirt 
Floor managers   Black clothes 
 
 
Key Stage 2 
Key Stage 2 children will be singing Christmas songs, and will need to wear normal school uniform, 
accessorised by a Santa hat or tinsel. 
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Please could you help us by supplying your child with a costume. Please send costumes in a named bag. 
 
Your help in providing a costume is greatly appreciated.  
 
We really need your child to return for the evening performance – it just wouldn’t be same without them! 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Infant Department 
 

 
I agree to my child ________________ taking part in the Nativity as a _________________ 
I will ensure he/she is available on Thursday 20th December.  
 
Signed _______________________Parent/Carer    Date________________   


